
Error in VRI 2017 Version with TFL 8 

 

Upon further review of the data shown in TFL8 on the BCGW, we have discovered that 
something happened during the validation stage that cause a large number of polygons were 
coded as PY 100% with a Site index of 9.3.  We have determined that our best course of action 
is to re-integrate the original TFL8 data into our production database, and then bring it current 
with ALL depletion and Free Growing updates submitted to RESULTS to May 31, 2018.  We will 
verify that we do not duplicate the issue with this integration.  The imaged attached shows the 
area covered by this error. 

Once integrated and updated, we will extract the area covered by the TFL and project that data 
to Jan1, 2017 and prepared the Veg_Comp_lyr_R1_poly view for distribution to the TFL 
holder.  Further this updated TFL data will be included in our 2018 Public release of the 
Veg_Comp data to the BCGW 

 

 

Contact Marc Rousseau if you have further questions or require clarification.  He can be reached at 
Marc.Rousseau@gov.bc.ca or at 250-8284426. 
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